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Dear Sir or Madam:
	I am writing this letter in favor of Option #2, the reasonable 51-49 standard.
Changing or switching up the alcohol content is only going to hurt the malternative
beverage industry. With a struggling economy the goal should be to gain consumers, but
with option #1 you’re only going to lose them.

Sincerely,

Josh Rowell
Driver
Beer Capitol Dist.


